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I am writing in support of SB 797. I am a supporter of the Second Amendment AND want
people to be safe. I understand some people's hesitancy on restrictions, but in this case I think
it's better to tighten loopholes than to push through prospective gun owners that may not be
safe to have a fire arm. 

Thank you for your time on this matter and I hope senators and the judiciary committee vote
yes for SB 797
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